
Kalkaska Site 
Located on the 

corner of 

2nd and Orange St. 

 

419 S. Coral  

Kalkaska, MI 49646 

 

Phone: 

231.258.7791 

Fax: 231.258.7795 

 

 

 

Forest Area Site 
Located  at  

Forest Area High/ 

Middle School 

Campus 
 

7741 Shippy Rd 

Fife Lake, MI  49633 

 

Phone: 

231.369.2000 
Fax:  231.369.2113 

 

Teen 

Health 

Corner School-Linked & School-Based Health Centers 

A part of Kalkaska 

Memorial Health 

Center 

 

Working with  

Forest Area and 

Kalkaska Public 

Schools 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 
Teen Health Corner is open and offering virtual telemedicine visits for medical needs and 
counseling services as a safe and convenient option for accessing care during this COVID-19 
pandemic.  If needed, we are also offering limited in person visits for annual well visits/sports 
physicals, medication administration, and immunizations.   
 
Teen Health Corner continues to provide the following services at both Kalkaska and Forest Area 
clinic sites: 
                 -Sick visits                                   - Nutrition and exercise counseling 
                 -Immunizations                            - In-school programming 
                 -Yearly physicals/Well Visits       - Medicaid (Marketplace) Enrollment 
                 -Mental Health counseling (at Kalkaska Middle School and High School as well)        
 
A yearly physical is a great way to get ahead of conditions that may be problematic later in life.  A 
visit with us can detect new/undiagnosed heart conditions, anemia by checking hemoglobin, 
monitor growth and physical development, check vision, address asthma/breathing issues and 
immunizations. 

 
During the COVID-19 pandemic Teen Health Corner has instituted new safety measures: 
 We are spacing out our visits to provide ample time for cleaning between visits and to keep 

the waiting room empty.  Please schedule early in the summer for best availability.  
 A mask must be worn while in the building at all times, if you do not have one we will provide 

one for you. 
 The staff also wears a mask at all times, they may wear additional safety gear like shields 

and gowns.  
 We will ask screening questions prior to your visit, we may need to reschedule or change our 

visit with you if you are sick or have been exposed to anyone who is sick. 
 Once you arrive at the clinic please call us or knock on our door. 
 We will ask you more questions of the patient and parent / guardian and take your 

temperature. 
 We will only allow one parent or guardian in the visit, or we can use speaker phone with 

parent or guardian.  
 
Call us and we can determine how to best serve you. We accept all insurances and provide 
sliding scale for those without insurance.  
 

 
Your physical and mental health matter to us. 

 
 


